

## Welcome back to Term 4!

## Dear Stage One families,

We hope you had a restful and enjoyable holiday break. Here are some important dates for your diary.

Week 3: Thursday 26th October - Narrabald Art Show Evening (7pm in the hall)

Week 5: 7th November - Year 2 Kimbriki Tip Excursion

Week 5: 16th November - Year 6 hosting Mini Fete

Week 6: 14th November - Year 1 Kimbriki Tip Excursion

Week 8: 29th November - Year 2 Recorder Concert (2:30pm)

Week 8: 30th November - Year 1 Music Concert (2:20pm)

Week 9: 7th December - Presentation Day

Week 10: 11th December - Yr 6 Farewell

Week 10: 13th December - Reports going out

Week 10: 15th December - Picnic Day and final day of school.

Information for the above events will be sent home closer to the date.

## Uniform

Please be reminded that by ordering through <a href="https://www.narrabeenlakesuniformshop.com.au/">https://www.narrabeenlakesuniformshop.com.au/</a> you are supporting our P&C and all profits go back to our students.

## A few reminders

- Year 2 reminder: Please ensure that you have brought in your own headphones and mouse (with cord) for our technology time. Please make sure that ALL of your child's property is clearly labelled.
- This term, both Year 1 and 2 will be taking part of our Child Protection Unit in PDH. This vital program is aimed at nurturing their understanding of personal safety, well-being and the recognition and response to potential unsafe situations. Stage 1 teachers will engage in age-appropriate discussions and activities that encompass body awareness, distinguishing safe and unsafe touches, identifying trusted adults, settings, respecting boundaries and promoting effective communication.
- Please make sure that notes are provided for absences on the day students are absent. This can be done on a paper note the next day or via the SchoolZine app.
- Birthdays. Ice Blocks are always welcome (and preferred as they are individually wrapped and avoid most allergies). For your convenience these can be ordered through Flexischools Canteen ordering and will be delivered to the classroom by the canteen.

Please don't send in a cake to be cut into enough pieces for the whole class. Cupcakes are welcome.

- Library and Home Readers Students need to bring their library bags and home reader bags to school every week. All students should be reading at home every day. We have hundreds of newly purchased home readers for the children to borrow. Please ensure your child is borrowing at least once a week. Don't forget the Home Reading Log for reading awards!
- SPORT will continue to be held every FRIDAY. Can all children please wear their sports uniform on this day.

Thank you
From the Stage
One teachers